
COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER

LOOKING FORWARD...

PRINCIPAL'S REPORT
A fantastic semester of learning was capped off last week with our first

ever Values Assembly, where we recognised two students from each class

who have consistently been displaying Resilience and Respect. Our

Semester 2 SRC and Library Monitors were also presented with their

badges and our Senior Dance Group impressed with a performance.

Congratulations also go to KD, who were announced as the winning class

of our PBL Token competition in Term 2, collecting an impressive 563

tokens! A total of 2640 positive acknowledgements were made on the

playground in Term 2! Thanks to our Prime Minister Anna & Deputy PM

Nada for running a wonderful assembly and to all our parents and visitors

for joining us! 

For a small school, we certainly punch above our weight in both Sport and
the Creative Arts. Some recent highlights include:

- Sebastian placing 29th at the Sydney East Regional Cross Country

Carnival. An incredible achievement - well done! 

- Our Senior Boys Soccer Team winning their PSSA competition 

- Our Senior Dancers excelling as part of the 'In the Spotlight' Dance

Festival

Student reports for Semester 1 will be sent home tomorrow. We have

altered the format to try and make the report more aesthetically pleasing

and user friendly for families, so you can understand your child's level of

achievement with ease. If you would like clarification on aspects of your

child's report, please make contact with your class teacher on Seesaw and

a suitable time can be arranged in early Term 4. 

Both a paper and email notification was sent out recently informing

families that Sylvania PS will be non-operational this Thursday 30th
June 2022 as the NSW Teachers Federation has directed its
membership to take part in a 24-hour strike. This also means that

Bridge the Gap BASC will not be open on Thursday and the proposed P&C

Movie Night will be postponed to Term 3. 

Works continue on our playground, with the new decking and artificial
turf installation almost complete. We look forward to opening up more of

our playground again in Term 3. Work also commenced today on the

replacement roofing of A & B Block. 

As we head into the winter school holidays, I wish all our students and

families a wonderfully restful and enjoyable break! Use this time to

connect positively with each other and create long-lasting memories. I

look forward to welcoming students back on Tuesday 19th July. 

Mr Mat Egan - Relieving Principal 

Providing a caring, progressive and innovative learning
environment for your community.

TERM  2 ,  WEEK  10

TUESDAY  28TH  JUNE  2022
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Wednesday 29th June
Student Reports sent home

Friday 1st July 
Athletics Carnival 
Last day of Term 2

Tuesday 19th July
Students return for Term 3

Monday 18th July
Staff Development Day - Term 3

Friday 22nd July
100 Days of Kindergarten

Thursday 30th June
Student Reports sent home

Tuesday 2nd August
Year 5 & 6 High School for a Day
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TERM 2 PSSA RESULTS!
Well done to all of our PSSA teams for competing with pride in the Sutherland
Zone Netball and Soccer competitions in Term 2. Our students loved being able to
participate and test themselves against other schools, learning lots and making
significant improvements along the way. Results for Term 2 are as follows:
- Junior Netball, 3rd Place
- Senior Netball, 5th Place
- Junior Soccer, 2nd Place (=1st, but just missed out on the title on Goal Difference)
- Senior Soccer, 1st Place - CONGRATULATIONS!
A big thanks to Miss Xuereb and Mr Carr for all their efforts in organising the teams
and their commitment to training! 

SPELLING BEE

SUCCESS!

Thanks to Miss Xuereb and Mrs Menendez for

coordinating the Stage 2 & 3 Spelling Bees

today. Well done to the following students:

Stage 2 Winner - Ben
Stage 2 Runners Up - Ryvah & Troy 

Stage 3 Winner - Lina
Stage 3 Runner Up - Sebastian



Date: Monday 25th July
Time: 7:00pm

Venue: TBC

Date: Mon 29th August
Time: 7:00pm
Venue: TBC

Date: Mon 31st October
Time: 7:00pm

Venue: TBC

Date: Mon 28 November
Time: 7:00pm
Venue: TBC

P&C MEETINGS
Please see below the details of the
remaining P&C meetings for 2022. All
are welcome! 

CROSS

COUNTRY

CHAMPION!
Congratulations to Sebastian
for finishing 29th in the
Sydney East Cross Country
Carnival! A super effort!

DANCING

SUPERSTARS!

Well done to our Senior Dancers who
performed exceptionally well at the 'In the
Spotlight' Dance Festival at the Seymour
Centre last week! Thanks to Mrs Green and
Groove Nation for all their support of our girls! 

STUDENT VOICE

IN ACTION!

Recently, at our Term 2 Student Parliament, students
passed a motion to have a Purple 'Return and Earn'
Bin stationed at our school. It has since arrived and our
SRC are doing a great job coordinating the project.
The students also passed a motion for a 'Gaming
Room' to open up. This week we have opened up the
Computer Lab at lunchtimes for specific year groups to
use the computers and also play Playstation on the big
interactive panel. At Sylvania PS, when students speak,
we listen!  



SEMESTER 1 VALUES ASSEMBLY!



ATTENDANCE
Education for your child is important and regular attendance at school is essential for your
child to achieve their educational best and increase their career and life options. NSW public
schools work in partnership with parents to encourage and support regular attendance of
children and young people. When your child attends school every day, learning becomes
easier and your child will build and maintain friendships with other children.





We are excited to


announce that our long


day care and preschool,

Voyage Education, will

be opening here at

Sylvania Public School

in the coming weeks.







For all enrolment


enquiries please


contact us via


sylvania@voyageeduc


ation.com.au or


contact Jackie Daniels


on 0417 147 147.


